
To: Chair and members of the Public Safety Committee: 

 

Subject: Resignation 

 

Dear Chair Calendino and committee members; 

 

It is with regret that I must offer my resignation as a member of the Burnaby Public Safety Committee, 

effective July 12
th

. As I will no longer be in town starting in September, and thus will miss the final two 

meetings of my term, I have chosen to resign early in order to allow the committee to search for a new 

member to ensure citizen representation on the committee. 

 

I would like to thank city staff, the chair and the members of the committee for making me feel 

welcome at the committee over the last six years. I have learned much in my time here, and look 

forward to my eventual return to Burnaby at the completion of my master's degree. 

 

Best regards 

Trevor Ritchie 


